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Dear Parents         Monday 23rd June 2014  

 

As part of our Year 6 PSHE (personal, social and health education) and Science Curriculum we will be 
teaching a unit on sex and relationships during this week.  The objective of this unit is to help and support 
the children through their physical, emotional and moral development.   

The unit will be taught through open discussion after watching a video.  Children will also be given the 
opportunity to discuss issues confidentially with their class teacher.  We also aim to give the children some 
leaflets about puberty produced by the NHS Health Promotion Service.  

If you would like to view the video or see the leaflets before this unit is taught, please let the school know 
by Wednesday 25th June, by contacting the main office.  If you have any concerns or queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact any of the Year 6 teachers.  

 

Miss Hamilton, Mr Caple and Miss Case 

 


